
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                       September 9, 2021 

Contact: Rep. Tony Kurtz (608) 266-8531 

 

Radio Address: Representative Tony Kurtz on the 20th Anniversary of 9/11  

 

MADISON – Representative Tony Kurtz (R - Wonewoc) released the weekly radio address on 

behalf of Wisconsin Legislative Republicans. 

Saturday, marks the twentieth anniversary of the 9/11 terrorist attacks, one of the darkest days in 

America’s history.  

 

But in the days that followed, Americans of all backgrounds, colors, and religions banded 

together to support our first responder heroes and uplift our nation.   

 

There is no doubt the events of 9/11 changed our county forever; let us all take time to remember 

the victims, families, survivors and heroes who ran to help.  

 

We must never forget. I invite you to talk about what happened, sit with loved ones sharing your 

stories, watch a documentary from one of the many networks commemorating the anniversary 

this week, or visit the Wisconsin 9/11 Memorial & Education Center in Kewaskum. 

 

Their mission is to build and sustain a 9/11 memorial to remember the victims, honor those who 

responded, celebrate the resilience of our communities and country, and educate future 

generations.  

 

Discussing our experiences and hearing the perspectives of those most impacted will ensure we 

will never forget. God Bless America. 

 

Audio: http://legis.wisconsin.gov/eupdates/asm63/ Rep Kurtz 09.09.2021 Radio Addresss.mp3 

Video: https://youtu.be/WSfIr6UdI0w 
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